From: Matthew Baerwalde <Mattb@snoqualmietribe.us>

Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 1:09 PM

To: Gude, Karen

Cc: Cindy Spiry

Subject: In-person staff-to-staff meeting to discuss changes to Clean Water Rule
Hello Karen,

We are interested in setting up a staff-to-staff meeting to discuss the Presidential Executive Order directing EPA and the
Corps to Review and Rescind or Revise the Clean Water Rule. The Snoqualmie Indian Tribe recognizes the extreme
importance of wetlands to watershed and ecosystem functions in the Tribe’s traditional areas and has concerns about
the effects that decreasing protections of wetlands and other waterbodies will have on culturally significant resources.
Can you please send information about when, where, and with whom such a meeting might be possible? Thank you.

Sincerely,
Matt

Matthew J. Baerwalde

Water Quality Manager

Snoqualmie Indian Tribe Environmental & Natural Resources Dept.
mailing: PO Box 969, Snoqualmie WA 98065

physical: 9416 384th Ave SE, Snoqualmie WA 98065

office 425-363-2008

mobile 425-495-4111

mattb@snoqualmietribe.us
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